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On Saturday, January 5, the Clifton Family Church welcomed 140 guests, 25 of which were newly 

Blessed by Heavenly Tribal Messiahs, to a New Year Blessing Appreciation Party. 

 

Tribal Messiahs have been hard at work, reaching out to people everywhere to share the Blessing, even in 

the freezing cold weather. The purpose for the Blessing Appreciation Party was to educate these newly 

Blessed guests. Tribal Messiahs explained the importance of the Blessing to the 25 new guests and 

described their plans for future events to create deeper relationships with the people they Bless. 

 

The event also included a Holy Wine Ceremony, traditional taiko drum show, musical performances, 

magic show, and prize raffle. 

 

 
 


